
Dear Family and Friends,

THE DROUGHT

Our worries about the continuing drought have faded away this year. As we write this 
letter we have received 49 inches of rain and long range forecasts indicate that there 
is more to come. The last time we had a season like this was shortly after we planted 
our orchard. That year the ground was so saturated that 65 trees literally floated out 
of the ground. I am happy to report that has not happened this year.

Along with the rain we have heavy fog ,but also some spectacular weather events. 
Some times we have major rainbows but one of the most stunning winter sky events 
are red sunrises. When this occurs the light streaming across the sky  turns the 
landscape pale pink for a few moments.
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WINTER SUNRISE AT RIEBLI POINT RANCH

REFILL TIME

This year we shipped our Olio Nuovo just in time to use “extras” for Holiday gifts. In 
January we started receiving email comments similar to the following: “grandma 
waited all year for her gift bottles and is delighted, but now I realize I did not save 
enough for myself.” We usually hold back a small amount to use as refills for our 
regular customers. So, if you are concerned about running out, just email Burt and 
we will send you a refill order.
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Burt and Raleigh

Copyright © 2017 Quattro Olive Oil, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are a fan of Quattro Extra Virgin Olive Oil!

Our mailing address is:
Quattro Olive Oil
Riebli Point Ranch
PO Box 373
Fulton, CA 95439

Add us to your address book

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences
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